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OSH needs to be expanded by opening a couple of regional satellite state hospitals. 

It would save money for taxpayers to have satellite campuses closer to where 

patients usually live in communities and have court and other affairs.  

 

There should be a Portland Metro satellite campus and an Eastern Oregon Campus 

and Southern Oregon campus.  


